
 
 

Dear parents: 

Welcome to kindergarten and the start of a New Year! This is the beginning of the 

greatest and most important adventures of their lives-- learning to read and write. I look forward 

to learning more about each child as we venture out this next year together. 

This year we will learn how to read, write, and work with numbers. The children will 

delve into the fun world of science and social studies with the group activities and build their 

understanding of the world around them. They will have the ability to build and foster 

relationships and understand behavior as they engage in the numerous play activities, as well as 

expressing their creativity in their work and art projects as the school year progresses.  

Parents play an important role in their child's life. That is why it is very important that 

you get involved in your child's learning at home. Parents can practice with their child's daily to 

ensuring that they comprehend what they have learned. Kindergarten is a fun time for the child 

and their parents, and we want the children to know that learning is fun. 

Moreover, Newsletters are posted online every week. There you will find all the 

information you will need for the week ahead.  All announcements, papers, and homework 

assignments will be found in your child's folder  

Parents and I are the main key for the child's success. Please get in touch with me 

whenever you have a question or concern about your child. I look forward to working with you 

and your child this year. You can contact me at asmaabuhashi@yahoo.com  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Asma Abuhashish 

 

 

 


